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Sent: Tuesday, September 17, 2002 9:03 AM 
To: comment@bpa.gov 
Subject: NWPPC 20 yr. contract 
 
 
Steve Wright, 
What hope the powers that be in BPA and NWPPC may resort to the help 
of  wind power and invest the money needed to restore the 140 miles of 
the lower Snake River to save salmon? 
   ( Dams are damn bad if you are a fish. Ha!) 
    It will be a  miracle if  concerns to protect  
our environment win out over profit motives 
these days. Good intentions may get compromised? 
   What is the source of power that has not been provided by BPA?*The 
letter I got says you accounted for "almost half" 
   Thank you for your kind time 
 
        .Best wishes 
             K. Ryan Biondo 
             P.O. Box 177 
             Waldport, OR. 
              97394 
 
    Sept 18,2002 
 
 


